
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-077 

 Staff 

Subject: Off Road Vehicle By-Law 

Agenda Date: July 16, 2020 

Attachments: Correspondence from residents regarding additional classes of recreational vehicles.  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2020-M-077. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
The Municipality received correspondence from three separate residents of Temagami. Recent changes 
in provincial legislation has allowed for other classes of recreational vehicles to be permitted on 
Municipal roadways. These residents have requested that the Municipality of Temagami Consider 
including these other classes of recreational vehicles in our Off-Road Vehicle by-law.  
 
A new by-law has been drafted for Council’s consideration later on in this meeting. It is being 
proposed that the existing By-law, No. 15-1257, be repealed and replaced. 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prepared by:              Reviewed by: 

  
Daryl Bell, By-law Enforcement Officer                               Name, Position 
 

x 


